From: William Stapleton [mailto:williamstapleton38@yahoo.com]

**Sent:** Tuesday, January 19, 2021 8:19 PM **To:** CityClerk < <u>CityClerk@longbeach.gov</u>>

Subject: Redistricting 6th District

## -EXTERNAL-

Dear Sir,

Please pass this suggestion on to Kelly Nihm and Alejandra Gutierrez, regarding the redistricting which will be performed in the 6th district. The current borders do not reflect, what those who live in this area, would define as "Our Neighborhood".

- 1.) The Eastern border to Signal Hill is fine, and should stay as such.
- 2.) The Western border should extend to the L.A. River (not split down Magnolia Ave)
- 3.) The Northern border should extend to Wardlow,

The boundary may even encompass the area north of Wardlow, west of Pacific Ave, with it's northern border at the 405 frwy and it's western border at the L.A. River. (which would offset the area lost, south of P.C.H.)

4.) The Southern border should go no further south than Pacific Coast Highway.

I feel this is a more realistic representation of "MY Neighborhood"

If you, our either of the two representatives would like further clarification of my position on this matter, I can be reached at <a href="williamstapleton38@yahoo.com">williamstapleton38@yahoo.com</a>

Sincerely, William Stapleton

